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Saturday 2nd January 2021 
Places for the Children of Key Workers and  

Those Who Most Need to be in School 
Dear Parents, 
 
You are receiving this letter because you have indicated to us that you are a key worker or 
because we have agreed with you that because of your child’s particular needs it would 
be most beneficial for them to attend school rather than learning remotely.  
 
I write to confirm that your child has a place and we expect to see them in school 
according to the attendance pattern you indicated on your form or which has been 
agreed with Mrs Molloy. 
 
In each year group we have arranged for one teacher (or job share partnership) to work in 
school supporting your children and the other teacher (or job share partnership) will be 
working remotely supporting those learning from home. Below I have listed which teacher 
and which classroom your child should report to on Monday (or their first day of 
attendance). This group will be the ‘bubble’ your child stays within throughout this period of 
closure. 
 
Because of the smaller numbers we are expecting it is not currently necessary for us to 
stagger the start and end of the school day. 
 
Your child is expected in school to begin the day at 8:55 but they can arrive anytime from 
8:40am. The school day ends for your child at 3:20pm 
 
Although we will have many fewer children in school over the next 2 weeks it remains 
essential that you observe the relevant hygiene and social distancing measures when 
dropping off and collecting your children. We know that we face a new and more 
infectious version of COVID-19 and we must work together to keep the infection out of the 
school and avoid further bubble closures. 
 
Please wear a face covering and maintain a 2m social distance at all times when on the 
school premises. Do not enter our school under any circumstances if you are displaying the 
symptoms of COVID-19. 
 
The school kitchen will be open and operational throughout the closure. If your child 
normally has a school dinner, they can expect one next week as well.  
 
I am sorry to report that Schools Out has informed me that they will not be able to operate 
during this period of closure. I understand parents enrolled with School’s Out have received 
communication about this already. I have spoken to Linda she has assured me that she is 
keeping this under review and is looking for a way to make it possible for her to open.  
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Children who are attending school will not need complete learning on Google Classroom 
as well. Teachers in school will be covering the same content as what is being put up on 
Google Classroom for the children at home. If your child is not attending every day they 
are expected to continue with their learning on Google Classroom at home on the days 
they are with you. It is important that they do this otherwise they will be behind when they 
come back in. 
 
If your child in is class… They need to report to… Their teacher will be… 
Nursery, RES or RGA RES Mrs Spyrou 
1AC or 1WM 1WM Mrs Waheed/Mrs Mallick 
2/3NO, 2/3CB or 2/3AS 2/3NO Miss Osbourne 
4CN or 4RS 4RS Miss Scudder 
5JB or 5KS 5KS Mrs Sime 
6KC or 6LG 6KC Mr Keeley/Mrs Craske 
 
We look forward to seeing you and your children on Monday. 
 
 
Yours Sincerely  
 

 
 
Mr. A Twyman 
Head Teacher 
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